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Daytona Half Marathon

Nursing students took time to volunteer at the aid stations for the Daytona Half
Marathon. These students provided refreshments and cheered on runners. Professor
Staci Redding, Dr. Jaimee Kastler, and Erika Higginbotham joined their students and
volunteered at this event. Ten dollars per person per volunteer hour was raised for the
charity of their choice. Here is the list of students and faculty that participated:

Station 1: Jaimee, Gabi Rodriguez, Caelan Ledford, Elizabeth Linkenhoker, Savannah
Evans-Wright, Kaitlyn Miller, Kellie Heally, Vonila Bhandari

Station 2: Staci, Lolita Gill-Waters, Lewinshy Gilot
Station 3: Erika, Delaney Harrell

Station 4: Clark Reyes

Food Station: Genesis Garcia Agosto




Dean's List and Honor Roll Celebration:

Students who met academic goals for the Summer and Fall 2024 semesters were
celebrated. Friends and families were invited to celebrate the hard work that these
scholars have completed. Continue to keep up the great work!

OTA Guest Speaker

The Daytona Beach campus had the opportunity to host Kathryn Nagib, Senior Director of
Philanthropy at Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University, as a guest lecturer. Kathryn spoke to the
current Occupational Therapy Assistant (OTA) students about turning challenges into
opportunities. She inspired the OTA students to find ways to build a meaningful life through their
service.




OTA Cultural Fair

The Occupational Therapy Assistant (OTA) program at Daytona Beach hosted a Community
Cultural Fair. Students researched different countries and learned what occupational therapy
looks like in that country. They then shared this information with other students and community
members who attended the event. This event strengthened our partnerships in the community
while advocating for inclusion and diversity.
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Financial Wellness Seminar

Geoff Stam, Director of Default Management and Financial Wellness, visited the Daytona Beach
campus to give a financial wellness seminar to upcoming graduates. The students were able
to learn about their loan repayment options, forgiveness plans, student loan interest, and the
impact of new legislation on the student loan program.

Earth Day Celebration

Students celebrated Earth Day by learning about ways they can protect their local communities.
They also had the opportunity to plant wildflowers that they can add to their gardens at home.




Pinning Ceremonies

Congratulations to our May 2025 DMS, RT, and Nursing graduates!
Their hard work and dedication has paid off.




